
 
 
 
 

 
 

Coming up next week…13/9/2021 
What a fantastic start! We are so proud of all of our Jellyfish, 

Starfish and Turtles this week!  

We look forward to seeing you all at 8.50 next week! 
Learning in school: 

Theme for the Term: All about me! 
During this topic we will be getting to know each other and finding out 

about our new friends and school. 
 

Theme for the week: Being brave like Piglet and not giving up like Tigger! 

Tigger and Piglet are part of our school learning behaviours. We will be 

introducing the children to these learning skills and praising children 

demonstrating these. We will also continue to play lots of games to learn 

everybody’s names, practise turn taking and sharing. Alongside this we will be 

learning to use our ‘Zones of Regulation’ board to show how we are feeling, as 

well as working on what are ‘good choices’ and ‘not good choices’.  

 
Additional notes and reminders 

 Please could your child bring a named water bottle to school every 

day.  

 Please make sure that all belongings in school are named. 
 To help us with pick up and drop off please can you queue 

outside your child’s class door and move away from the door 

promptly so not to delay other classes. Thank you. 
Class email addresses: 

turtles@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

starfish@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

jellyfish@mead.surrey.sch.uk 

 
Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is planned to 

meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above may occur. 
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